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STUDENT RECORDS & FERPA
RIGHTS
The Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act of 1974 (FERPA) is
a federal law.  The University of Dayton's notification to students of
their rights under FERPA is here, at this Notification of FERPA Rights
(https://udayton.edu/policies/enrollment/ferpa/notification_of_ferpa-
rights.php) webpage. Additional information regarding FERPA, including
the University's policy setting forth how it complies with FERPA, can be
found on this website (https://udayton.edu/policies/enrollment/ferpa/).
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